NEW OFFICERS AT KEHILAT HANAHAR

The members of the synagogue Kehilat Hanahar, also known as The Little Shul by the River, in New Hope, elected its officers for the 2016-2018 term at its Annual Congregational Meeting on May 14, 2016. Back row (left to right): Ted Robinson (1st Vice President), Howard Parker (2nd Co-Vice President), Susan Morris (Secretary), Rabbi Diana Miller. Front row (left to right): Debbie Anderson (2nd Co-Vice President), Stacey Latronica (Treasurer), Andy Kaufman (President). For more information about the synagogue, visit www.kehilathanahar.org

